
Supporting small businesses 
with energy bill relief
The Australian Government is providing 
more support for Australian small 
business owners.

Learn more about eligibility and the embedded network 
application process at 

Find out more

Most eligible small 
businesses will have 
credits automatically 
applied to electricity 
bills. The credit will 
appear as a line item 
on your electricity bill.

Businesses in ACT, 
NSW, NT, SA, TAS 
receive four credits 
of $81.25.
Businesses in WA 
receive two credits 
of $162.50.
Businesses in VIC 
receive one credit 
of $325.

If your small 
business operates 
in a shopping centre, 
you may be in an 
embedded network, 
and may need to apply 
for energy bill relief.

If your small business 
is connected to the 
grid and powered 
by solar panels 
or batteries, and 
you have a positive 
account balance, 
you will still receive a 
credit on your account.

• have an active electricity account

• not operate from a residential address with a 
residential electricity tariff, and

• meet the definition of a ‘small business’ in the state 
or territory that your business operates in. This will 
be based on your business’s annual electricity usage.

To be eligible, you must:

Receive up to $325 credit on your small business electricity bill

Eligible small businesses 
will receive up to $325 
between July 2024 and 
June 2025.
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